
 

 
Port Coquitlam Ridge Meadows Ringette Association 
 

RE: POLICE INFORMATION CHECK  

To Whom it may Concern:  

This letter is to confirm that we have accepted an application by this individual to become 
a volunteer, coach, manager or trainer for Port Coquitlam Ridge Meadows Ringette 
Association. It is mandatory that all PCRMRA volunteers who work directly with children 
complete a Police Information Check biannually to volunteer with our Association.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions about the 
request for a Police Information Check by this individual.  

Regards, 

Meaghan Burton 

President 
Port Coquitlam Ridge Meadows Ringette Association 
604-600-2333  
president@pcrmringette.ca 

 
PO Box 41073 
Shaughnessy Street 
Port Coquitlam, BC 
V3C 3G1 
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